
Indian institute of Technology Delhi 

Department of Physics 

 

          07/12/2024 

 

Sub: Clarification to all the candidates who appeared for the interview stage -1 on 
06/12/2024 for selection for Ph.D. positions  

 

 

Dear applicant, 

 

You have a received a mail through ERP of IIT Delhi regarding the details about the next steps of 
admission process at IIT Delhi. As the subject of that mail clarifies, the mail was intended for only 
those who have qualified in the interview stage-I. However, this was not possibly clear to some 
applicants. The result of the interview held on 6th Dec is available in the Department's website. 

 

Those who have not qualified in the interview held on 6th Dec, 2024 should ignore the mail 
regarding the next stage of selection process. 

 

The Department will not respond to any mail seeking any further clarification in this regard. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

PhD. admission committee 


